
Jennifer Murray, M.D., (pictured center) 

Ophthalmologist at the Medical Center 

Clinic Eye Institute, participates in numerous 

charity races throughout the year.  Dr. 

Murray looks forward to seeing you at the 

finish line. 

Be sure to visit her at one of the next runs: 

 Bushwacker Run– August 7th, 2010 

 Seafood Run– September 25th, 2010 

850.969.2020 (office)                 

mcceyeinstitute.com 

EYE on the                  

FINISH LINE! 


